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TO:                The Observer 

                       Star Ledger  

                       Municipal Website  
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           Senior Center – Post on Bulletin Board  
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                      Municipal Building – Post on Bulletin Board  

 

FROM:         Amy Antonides, Municipal Clerk   

 

SUBJECT:    Legal Notice  

 

 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT PUBLIC HEARING 

 

A public hearing for the 2024 Community Development Block Grant has been scheduled for 

Tuesday, February 20, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers of the South Plainfield 

Municipal Building, 2480 Plainfield Avenue. The purpose of this hearing is to discuss projects to 

be considered for inclusion in the 2024 Community Development Block Grant Application. 

Public input on projects will be entertained by the Governing Body at this time. Action may later 

be taken during the regularly scheduled Council meeting this date and location commencing at 

7:00 p.m. 

 

Amy L. Antonides, RMC/CMC/CMR 

Municipal Clerk 

 

        

 

 


